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@ Please attach a written statement explaining whv a pre-application conference waiver is requested

The Planning Administrator may grant pre-application conference waivers in cases where the application is
relatively simple and good cause is shown by the applicant to support the waiver.
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Date Received AMANDA Staff lnitial

The requested Pre-Application Conference Waiver is

tr Approved. The Planning Administrator finds that the application is relatively simple, and the
applicant has shown good cause to waive the pre-application conference in this case. The pre-
application conference is hereby waived pursuant to SRG 300.310(b).

El Denied (See Aftached Reasons)

Planning Administrator Signature:
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Changes to Salem Revised Code have been implemented since the previous application
for this property expired. The applicant should familiarize themselves with these changes
to ensure the new application will comply with applicable code.



Subdivision:  

The applicant is requesting a pre-application waiver for a proposed subdivision located int eh 1400 block 

of Mildred Lane SE (083W14CB/Tax Lots 2401 and 2501). 

The proposed subdivision is being resubmitted due to the need for additional items.  The original 

application was submitted in 2021.  The applicant has had several conversations with the City over the 

last year regarding the project.    Conversations with staff has provided the needed information to move 

forward on this project without a pre-application conference.    

The applicant feels that at this stage in the process, a pre-application conference cannot provide any 

more information than we have already received through conversations with staff and the incomplete 

letter for this project.  

Therefore, the applicant is requesting a pre-application conference waiver. 


